

OAKFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs 5 Williams

Morecambe Avenue, SCUNTHORPE, Nth Lincs, DN16 3JF

Tel: 01724 842246 Fax: 01724 278657

Welcome back to Autumn Term

6th September Autumn Term 2019

Dear Parents/Carers and Children

A very warm welcome back to a whole new school year. I hope that you all had an amazing summer and that the sun shone for you at some point.

We would like to welcome all our new children to Oakfield and wish all our children starting secondary school this week the very best of luck in their next learning adventure.

We welcome our new staff member into school. Miss East - Year 3. Congratulations on her new role.

UNIFORMS

Thank you for sending the children back to school looking so smart in their uniform. Please can you ensure that all uniforms are clearly labelled to avoid any missing items.

Shahs on West Street in Scunthorpe are now stockists of our uniform.

LIBRARY

Work will commence for our new outside library during the October half term.

Our current library will open as usual from next Monday from 8.30am in the morning and every break time and lunchtime. Please support us by hearing your child read x 5 a week.



SCHOOL JOURNALS

All children Foundation - Year 6 have brought their new school journals home and every child should also have a reading book. Would parents please sign the home school agreement in the journals.

We have introduced a new point's based reading reward.

POETRY WORKSHOP

We are delighted to advise you that on Tuesday 29th & Wednesday 30th October we will be having Poetry workshops in school for all the children.

On Wednesday 30th at 3.30pm we will be holding a Poetry workshop for parents/friends/grandparents to come along and join in. We would love to see as many of you as possible.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER

The school photographer will be visiting on Tuesday 24th September for individual photos

MACMILLAN

We will be supporting the Macmillan coffee Morning again this year on Friday 27th September. Donations of cakes/buns/biscuits would be greatly appreciated.







HARVEST FESTIVAL

A Harvest Festival will take place in school for the children in conjunction with the Scunthorpe Foodbank.

We will be supporting the Scunthorpe Foodbank again this year and would welcome donations from home of tinned or dried food from Monday 23rd September. We will display this throughout Harvest time and then it will be allocated by the Foodbank team around Scunthorpe.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

Boosters are commencing Monday 9th September. After school clubs will commence Monday 16th September more information will follow next week.